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HOTEL SCOTT BUILDING TELEPHONE 3155 HANCOCK, MICHIGAN 

January 24, 1958 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pa. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This letter is to verify your report of reception of Radio 
Station VVMPL On Wednesday, January 8, 1958. The information 
you stated was correct. At that time we were conducting our 
regular monthly check of frequency. 

We are happy to hear that we could be received in Walnutport 
and thank you so much for your report of reception. 

Fl,imh 

Yours truly, 

teeiaW:. 

Fran Locatelli 
Chief Engineer 

v Tire station with the smile in the middle of the dial 


